
Lisbon, 25th September 2020 
 
Dear Editor Luc Beaufort, 
 
 
We are submitting the revised version of the manuscript " Coccolithophore productivity at the 
western Iberian Margin during the middle Pleistocene (310 – 455 ka) – evidence from coccolith 
Sr/Ca data " [cp-2019-131] in which we address the three minor revisions asked from you, all 
changed accordingly.  
 
I also added the doi link, under Data availability, of the Pangea webpage from where the data will 
be available and freely downloadable. 
 
Once more, thank you very much for your understanding throughout the revision process and under 
such a challenging pandemic situation. 
  
Best regards, on behalf of all co-authors, 
Catarina Cavaleiro 
  


